

URANTIA FOUNDATION

533 DIVERSEY PARKWAY CHICAGO ILLINOIS 60614

September 16, 1976

Mr. David Gray, President San Francisco Bay Area URANTIA Society Box 126 Berkeley, California - 94701

Dear David:

A Mr. Melton of Evanston, Illinois, a minister, brought in the attached memo to us some months ago. I have been trying to find out something about Dr. Thorington and his Uversa Reflective Center, but to date have been unable to do so, so thought I would write you as I think Encino is located in the Northern part of California. If this isn't so, forget it.

You will note in the next to the last paragraph he is asking people to write him if they have any inquiries about The URANTIA Book. Sounds a little like Mr. King of Urantian Research.

Greetings to all of you. Hope we'll see Bettina in November as she hinted she might be back here.

Love, Christy

(Miss) E. L. Christensen Secretary

ELC: kfm

Attach.

S.F.B.A.U.S. Box 126 Berkeley, CA - 94701 September 20, 1976

Miss E.L. Christensen 533 Diversey Parkway Chicago, Illinois - 60614

Dear Christy:

David Gray asked me to write to you regarding Dr. Thorington and his Uversa Reflective Center in Encino. Encino is in the San Fernando Valley just north of Los Angeles. We have never heard of Dr. Thorington.

We send our loving greetings to you and everyone at Headquarters!

Affectionately,

Jo Ann Eichmann Secretary

S.F.B.A.U.S. Box 126 Berkeley, CA 94701 September 22, 1976

Mrs. Julia Fenderson 9980 Farragut Drive Gulver Gity, GA 90230

Dear Julia:

The enclosed is for your information. I wrote to Christy and told her Encino is in the Los Angeles area and that noned us have any knowledge of Dr. Thorington and his Uversa Reflective Center. Perhaps you could supply her with some information.

There is a slight possibility that I may attend the Wenatchee Conference. If so--see you then!

Love and prayers,

Jo Ann Eichmann Secretary

UVERSA REFLECTIVE CENTER Dr. A. D. Thorington, Director Box 331, Encino, California 91316 (213) 784-9086

The Urantia Foundation is a tax-exempt, common-law trust operating under a Declaration of Trust filed in the Recorder's Office of Cook County, Illinois, under date of January 11, 1950.

The Urantia Foundation publishes the Urantia Book and holds the copyright thereto. The following quotation from the Declaration of Trust sets forth its Principal Object:

"The object for which this Foundation is created is the promotion, improvement, and expansion among the peoples of the world of the comprehension and understanding of Cosmology and the relation of the planet on which we live to the Universe, of the genesis and destiny of Man and his relation to God, and of the true teachings of Jesus Christ; and for the inculcation and encouragement of the realization and appreciation of the Fatherhood of God and the Brotherhood of Man—in order to increase and enhance the comfort, happiness, and well being of Man, as an individual and as a member of society, through the fostering of a religion, a philosophy, and a cosmology which are commensurate with Man's intellectual and cultural development.

CONCORDANT OBJECTS: The concordant objects for which the Foundation is created are to perpetually preserve inviolate the text of THE URANTIA BOOK and to disseminate the principles, teachings, and doctrines of THE URANTIA BOOK."

The Urantia Foundation is managed by a Board of Trustees who serve for life.

Dr. Thorington is not a member of The Urantia Foundation or the Board of Trustees, and he is not authorized to act for them in any capacity whatsoever.

The Urantia Book is recorded in the Library of Congress, it may be purchased from your local book store, or it may be found in your local library. The book was first published in 1955 and printed in 1967. If however you have any difficulty in obtaining a copy of this magnificent book, or desire more information about its contents, we will be more than happy to assist you in obtaining the information required,

Address all inquiries to: Uversa Reflective Center; B331, Encino, California 91316, or if in the area call (213) 784-9086. This phone may be answered by a modern electronic secretary, so be prepared to leave your name, number and address and you will receive a return call or answer to your request as soon as practical.

The Urantia Foundation has stated in correspondance with Dr. Thorington that they do not feel that the world is yet ready for the truths contained in the 2097 pages of this wonderful book, and perhaps they are right. However we of the Uversa Reflective Center feel that there are enough old advanced souls in California to for one or more nucleus groups to read, discuss, and study the contents of the greatest literary works of our times.